
        GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Wednesday, February 5, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Drumstick 

   Charbroiled Hamburger 

   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Attention all Winter Sports teams! This includes Boys Basketball, Cheerleading, 

Wrestling and Girls Volleyball.  Team photos will take place on Monday February 10th 

after school in the gym.  If you have already returned your uniform to your coach you 

will arrange with your coach to get changed before the photos take place. ALL members 

must attend the team photos – individual photos are optional.  See your coaches if you 

have any questions. 

 

2. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet TODAY in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 

period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch. 

If you have any questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there! 

 

 


